
IN-BETWEENERS COMING UP 
 

                                                      Our annual Carol Sing will be on Friday, Dec. 15th, at 6 PM.  We’ll have a   
                                                  planned potluck, then Christmas music with Leah Mathe and Howard        
                                                  Smolleck.  Please contact the Ames at 575-526-3247, or jkames@q.com 
to let us know you’ll be coming and what category of dish you’d like to bring (main dish, 
vegetable/side, salad, or dessert) by Monday, December 11th. 
 
 

________________________________________ 
 

“Los Pastores” a “new” old tradition will be performing on Friday, 
December 8th in the First Presbyterian Sanctuary at 7:00 PM 

________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Centennial High School Choirs, under the direction of 

Jeonai Batista 
will be performing their Christmas Concert in our Sanctuary on  

Thursday, December 14th at 7:00 PM 

 
______________________ 

 
 

The Mesilla Valley Concert Band will perform its annual 
“Sounds of the Season” 

Concert on Sunday, December 10th, at 3 PM in the 
NMSU Atkinson Recital Hall. 

Vicki Kuyper and Alice Distlehorst are members of the MVCB. 
Admission is free! 

 

                                                          
______________________ 

 

 
The Salt & Light Christmas Pageant will take place on Wednesday, December 13th at  
6:30 PM in The Sanctuary.  If you would like to join us for dinner that evening, dinner  
will be served at 5:30 PM.  We will also be providing transportation to the pageant if  
a ride is needed.  Please call the church office to RSVP for dinner or transportation. 

mailto:jkames@q.com

